Riverdale to Host the 2015 PGCVFRA Convention
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President Lamphier and Chief Carpio are pleased to announce that for the first time in 80 years
the Riverdale Fire Department Inc will be hosting the 2015 Prince George's County Volunteer
Fire and Rescue Association and Ladies Auxiliary Conventions. The convention will run from
September 12-19 2015. As the dates get closer we will up date with where and when each
event will be held. If you are interested in placing an add in the convention book please email co

nvention@riverdalevfd.org for more information.




